Extract from Cabinet 11/12/07

RESOLVED, that the proposal to close North Cumbria Technology College and St Aidan’s County High School with a modified implementation date of 31 August 2008 be approved and it be noted that the implementation would be dependent on the establishment of the Central Carlisle Academy (the Richard Rose Central Academy) on 1 September 2008 to replace the two schools. 

